
 

End of the School Year Community BBQ 

 

 
 
 

Join us at our End of the Year BBQ/Picnic on  
Thursday, June 20, 2024 from 3:30 pm– 5:30 pm 

in the undercover area! 
 

 

Come out and mingle with your neighbours, children’s friends and staff to 

celebrate the end of the school year.  Pre-order your BBQ items on SchoolCash. 

Tables and chairs will be provided.  Below is a list of the items that will be available 

to order on SchoolCash NO LATER THAN THE END OF THE DAY ON Friday 

June, 14th. Tickets will be sent home with your child the day before the event.  

(Please check your children’s backpacks for tickets).  

 

We will NOT be accepting late orders as we need to pre-purchase food for the 

BBQ.  However, families are still welcome to join us – just bring your own picnic 

dinner and join in the fun! 
 
 

Items available to order on SchoolCash  

Please order on or before Friday, June 14th, 2024. 
Your order tickets will be sent home with your child on Wednesday, June 19th. 

Below are the BBQ options available: 
 

Hot Dog Combo 1 hot dog, chips and beverage $4.00 each 

Veggie Hot Dog Combo 1 veggie dog, chips and beverage $4.00 each 

 
 

We hope you can join us as we celebrate as a community the end of 

another great school year! 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/

